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Written Public Comment for Commission Review 
 
  

Attached to this memo is a written public comment submitted for your review. This 
comment pertains to community concerns regarding changes to Dial-A-Ride (DAR) 
service. 
 
Please take a moment to review the attached document prior to our upcoming meeting. 
As always, we appreciate public participation and value community input in our decision-
making process. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please feel free to reach 
out. 
 
Thank you for your time and dedication to serving our community. 
 
Attachment: Written Public Comment – Changes in Dial-A-Ride Services 

 

 



ATTACHMENT 1 
Written Public Comment – Changes in Dial-A-

Ride Services 
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